
 

 

We would like to form an Events Committee  

for Westbury Village. 

The purpose of the committee would be to come up with events that 

will encourage residents of our community to come together and 

enjoy themselves while getting to know their neighbors.  

The committee will meet periodically throughout the year to discuss 

events and ways in which to get the community involved.  

Our first meeting will be held on Sunday, February 2, 2020  

and is open to everyone!! 

The purpose of this meeting will be to draft a list of events for 2020 

that can be presented to the board for approval.  

If you do not wish to be on the committee but have ideas, feel free to 

attend this meeting and share them.  

Please email Karen Jenkins at  

kajenks04@gmail.com  

with any questions you might have. 

Let’s fill 2020 with lots of fun stuff for Westbury!! 

 


